
From: Kim Hague-Smith   
Sent: Friday, 31 July 2015 1:52 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future - Leichhardt Council 
 
IPART Submission 
 
Thank you for an opportunity to express my opinion. 
 
I’ve been a citizen of Leichhardt  since the mid eighties 
and have found the community and councillors work 
together in a progressive manner. 
 
Over this period there have been many issues to overcome  
and it has moved forward in grounded Democracy in Action. 
 
It has also proved to be a financially sustainable council. 
 
Please allow Leichhardt Council to remain a standalone Council. 
 
As suggested localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au&nbsp came up as invalid  
domain, I try the above email and hope you can forward to appropriate 
area. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Ms Kim Hague-Smith  
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